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ALPINE SHIRE COUNCIL
IMMUNISATION CLINICS 2020

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic,
Council is unable to-provide its monthly
immunisation clinics.

April and May sessions have been
cancelled. We will keep the community
informed as the situation changes.

Please book in with your GP for
immunisations.

Please refer to our website
www.alpineshire.vic.gov.au,

follow us on Facebook or phone

03 5755 0555 for further information.



